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Welcome to those who may be visiting with us today.  Please join us for morning tea in the hall 
following the service. 

   
A special day last Sunday when we shared the blessing of Dominic’s baptism. 

  
COMING EVENTS   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

       WORSHIP 

Sunday Service 9 am   Preacher: Rebekah Munn 

Bible Readings –    Ephesians 6:6-12   2 Corinthians 3:4-6 

Facebook, Website & YouTube for online access. 

You tube link for Sunday https://youtube.com/live/y27HOZD4DNg?feature=share 
 

   

Currumbin Valley Service 4pm today 
 

 

  

 
From our Minister 
On Tuesday, Our Daily Bread reflected on “Our impact on others” from 3 John 1:1-8. Karen Huang 
reflected on the quiet and thoughtful actions of her professor for others and the hospitality shown to 
strangers by Gaius. I have been encouraged this week by many stories of prayers answered, God 
conversations happening, and the wonderful support given to those in need in our community. 
Thank you for demonstrating God’s love to the community and each other as we continue to be the 
caring community with Christ. 
 

God bless 
 

Rebekah   
 

BIBLE STUDY SIX WEEKS STUDYING THE PARABLES DURING OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 

when Rebekah will be preaching her sermons based on Jesus's Parables. We hope that you will 
be able to join a small study group to further delve into this series.   If you are interested in 
facilitating, hosting or joining in with a small study group, please talk to Rebekah or contact Carol 
Bell either after Church or phone 0407 151 787. 
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We are called to be good stewards of all the resources God has given us. Our time, our energy, 
our possessions.  Financially, our offerings are used to both maintain our property, a full-time 
minister, and to fulfil our legal and financial responsibilities, as well as maintaining support for 
chaplaincy in school and our obligation to contribute our share to Synod Mission Support and 
the redress scheme.  If you would like more details, speak to our Treasurer Debbie Freeman 
 

Offerings may be made via the offering box or square EFPOS at the back of the church or by 
direct debit to either of the following: 
 

UCA Southern Gold Coast      General Working Account    Dwell Hub 
BSB: 334-040        A/C 553 861 193                BSB 034 604 

Sunday offerings:      Or cash in the box or                    Taxable A/C 426 972 
   A/C 553 861 206      EFTPOS as you leave.               Donation A/C 426 980 

Tallebudgera Uniting are holding a VILLAGE MARKET DAY ON SATURDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 
10am – 2pm.  Mark it in your diaries.  More details closer to the day. 

ELANORA STATE HIGH SCHOOL CHAPLAINCY DINNER 
6pm THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 5th  
 

The message from ESHS is as follows: 
Don’t forget to get your tickets for the chaplaincy dinner at the Elanora SHS, which aims to 
further our mission by securing our chaplain, Hugo, for an additional day at ESHS in 2025. This 
event is crucial for expanding our outreach and providing more support to the students who 
need it. September 5th 6pm to 10pm seating at 7pm $100 ticket, 2 course dinner canapes & a 
drink on arrival.  See Rebekah Munn for further information. 
 

PRAYER GROUP meets in the church every Thursday morning at 8.30am.  Everyone is        
invited to join this little group.  The Prayer chain is also active throughout the week.  If you       
would like prayer for yourself or someone known to you, please contact Mary Flynn on                 
0418 764 121 
 

In our own quiet times at home we can pray for our church family by following the names 
through our church contact book.This week please especially pray for Miranda & Danny Korn, 
Michele Lake, Catherine & David Lockie, Shirley & Ian Lord, Ella & John Luxton, Liz, Kate & 
Sarah Mahon, Dianne & Greg Malimonenko, Joyce Mann, Shirley Marshall  

 

The Mudgeeraba Uniting Church is hosting a FAIR-TRADE MARKET ON SATURDAY 31ST 
AUGUST, 2024 from 9.00 am to 1.00 pm. The day before Fathers’ Day. 
 

The purpose of this market is to bring together stallholders who are committed to providing us 
with goods which have been manufactured so that the producers received a fair wage and 
worked in healthy conditions. 
 

We hear much about the exploitation of workers, often school students trying to earn some 
dollars to make life more comfortable. If this happens in our own country where there are rules 
governing such mistreatment, imagine what it is like in society where no such rules exist. 
 

On the day stallholders will be selling products from Asia, Africa, Central and Southern America 
as well as Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island people in Australia. Some of the products are from 
Palestine which benefit Christian, Jewish and Muslim communities.  
 

As well as assisting to lift people above the poverty line, Fair Trade is a way of educating us 
about the difference Fair Trade purchases can make in the lives of people in distant 
communities. 
 

As a commitment to this the Mudgeeraba Uniting Church is not charging the stallholders any 
fees. 
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